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Grace Place Students Enjoy Memorable Kids Adventure Day at The Quarry 
 
NAPLES, FL – March 20, 2025 – Sixty elementary students from Grace Place for Children and 
Families experienced an unforgettable day of outdoor fun, thanks to the generosity of The 
Quarry Community residents. Kids Adventure Day, held on Thursday, March 13, was filled with 
fishing, games, crafts, and laughter—all at no cost to the children. 
 
The Quarry residents dedicated their time, resources, and beautiful surroundings to create a 
memorable experience for the students attending Grace Place’s spring break camp. 
Throughout the day, students fished in The Quarry’s scenic waters, enjoyed a picnic lunch, 
participated in exciting games, and crafted creative keepsakes. Each child went home with 
their very own tackle box and other fun surprises, ensuring memories of the day would last long 
after the event ended. 
 
“We are incredibly grateful to The Quarry residents for making this special day possible,” said 
Marcie Curry, Chief Program Officer at Grace Place. “Watching our students explore the 
outdoors, learn new skills, and build confidence was truly heartwarming. This event provided 
lasting memories and meaningful experiences they’ll carry with them.” 
 
Kids Adventure Day was a shining example of community generosity and partnership, 
demonstrating how shared experiences can create positive impacts on children’s growth and 
development. 
 
For more information about Grace Place for Children and Families and its programs, visit 
www.graceplacenaples.org. 
 
ABOUT GRACE PLACE FOR CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 
Grace Place for Children and Families, founded in 2004, is a nonprofit family literacy center 
committed to providing pathways out of poverty by educating children and families. Grace 
Place enrolls over 1,300 individuals in its education programs each year, offering the nationally 
recognized early learning initiative Bright Beginnings (nursery to 4 years old), which involves a 
parent in the early learning needed to be kindergarten ready, and comprehensive School Age 
Programs (grades K-12) funded by the Florida Department of Education. The organization also 
provides Adult Education courses and operates a Food Pantry serving hundreds of families 
weekly. For more information about Grace Place for Children and Families and to explore 
volunteer opportunities, visit www.graceplacenaples.org. 

xxx 

mailto:Colleen.Durham@graceplacenaples.org
http://www.graceplacenaples.org/
http://www.graceplacenaples.org/

